
Looking for ways to live more connected to your local
community? Want to be more sustainable but don't really

know how? Us too!  
 

We are launching a new group for sustainable family living
rooted in our local community. 

 
We want to exchange ideas, energy, knowledge and skills.

 
Come along to our 1st meeting for a 'clothes

and ideas' swap at St Paul's Nursery School and
Children's Centre.

 .
Neighbours, families, young and old all welcome, cakes and tea

provided.
 

more info email: motherearthbristol@gmail.com

 

ST  PAUL 'S  NURSERY  SCHOOL  AND  CHILDREN 'S

CENTRE ,  L ITTLE  BISHOP 'S  ST ,  BS2  9JF  

WEDNESDAY  4TH

MARCH  2020  9 :30AM

1ST  COMMUNITY  MEETING

Mother
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